
News Release 
 

Office Of Attorney General Alan Wilson 

State of South Carolina 

 

 

For Immediate Release           Contact:  J. Mark Powell 

October 6, 2014                               (803) 734-3670 
        mpowell@scag.gov  

 

 

ATTORNEY GENERAL ALAN WILSON STATEMENT 

REGARDING TODAY’S U.S. SUPREME ACTION 
 

 

(COLUMBIA, S.C.)   South Carolina Attorney General Alan Wilson released the following statement 

after the U.S. Supreme Court today rejected petitions for certiorari related to same-sex marriage cases: 

 

“Our case (Bradacs v. Wilson) has not yet been decided.  Until the courts rule on the matter, South 

Carolina will seek to uphold our state constitution.” 
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